Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal
Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

24 August 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following is information regarding the Check-in Assessment for Years 3 and 5 to be held during Term 3 and 4. These assessments are simplified versions of the NAPLAN Tests. If you require further information please contact the school.

Check-in assessment for Year 3 and Year 5

Year 5 students will participate in a new reading and numeracy check-in assessment in Term 3, 2020 with Year 3 completing the assessment early Term 4.

The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education online reading and numeracy assessment available to support schools to assess and monitor Year 3 and 5 students' learning following the period of learning from home.

The Check-in assessment will supplement existing school practices to identify how students are performing in literacy and numeracy and enable teachers to tailor their teaching specifically to student needs.

The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 5 students on Tuesday 25 August, with catch-up sessions available up until 28th August 2020.

The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 3 students on Tuesday 20th October with catch-up sessions available up until 23rd October 2020.

Students with disability may receive the same level of support during the assessment that they would normally receive in the classroom.

Yours Sincerely

Rebecca Rogers

Relieving AP/Classroom Teacher